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Ramp Change in Montreal CNRR 
 

 
 
CN will be moving from their Monterm to the new Tashereau 
Terminal.  The new terminal will be open for business on June 10 
and effective that date all Pacer/APL traffic (domestic and 
international) will be directed to this terminal. 
 
The full name and address of the new terminal is as follows. 
 
 

Taschereau Intermodal Terminal 
4500 Hickmore Avenue 
Montreal, Quebec 
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